
From: CHRIS ANDREW  
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 6:19 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: 101 Bloomington Rd. 
 
 
As a resident just behind to the east of this development, I am totally opposed due to its size 
and proximity. With only one access point, traffic will be much worse  for the area. A multi- 
family development should not be allowed on such a small parcel of land. 
I sincerely hope that this proposal is not approved. 
 
Chris Andrew 
30 Grovepark St. 
 


